
Animal Rights/Animal Welfare

The animal rights movement is impacting wildlife management programs
across North America. Fish and wildlife management agencies, at both the
Federal and state levels, are being challenged more often over traditional uses
of animals such as hunting, trapping, fishing, and habitat management. Many
wildlife professionals in the past took the view that the animal rights move-
ment eventually would fade away, and, therefore could be ignored. However,
the movement is growing, well-funded and effectively presents its arguments to
many segments of the public. Nationally, there are approximately 400 animal
activists groups, with estimated annual budgets of $250 million.

The methods used by the animal rights movement to challenge fish and
wildlife management agency operations are numerous and varied. Issue number
89 discusses the animal rights/animal welfare movement. For a copy of
Newsletter No. 89 or more information about the Fish and Wildlife Reference
Service, call 1-800-582-3421.
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